
+Our Mission Statement 
Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives to 

Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and encouragement 

to the community. 
 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail: holytrinityrev@gmail.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca      

 

Service Times for 

April 24 – May 1, 2022 

Sunday, April 24th  

2nd of Easter  

Morning Prayer (BAS) 

 

 

10:30 a.m. 

 

 Thursday, April 28th 

 

 

Holy Communion (BCP) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, May 1st 

3rd of Easter and Confirmation 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 

 

 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Acts 5:27-32                                                                      Psalm 118:14-29 

Revelation 1:4-8                                                                John 20:19-31 

Reader: Marilyn Hillyard 
 

Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us today.  
If you require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for one.  
 

Bible Study. Bible Study is Monday at 10:00 a.m. 
 

Parish Email Contact List.   If you would like to be on the Parish Email 

Contact List, please email the secretary at holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com or 

contact the office on Wednesday and Thursday. 
 

Choir Practice. Choir practice is Sundays at 2:00 p.m.  If you would like to be a 

part of the choir, please come along.  Also, anyone interested in performing a 

vocal solo and/or playing an instrument during our church services, please 

contact: Charlotte Carey at carey255@gmail.com or call 293-1695 All are 

welcome.  
 

Church Bulletins in Memoriam. Anyone wishing to donate a bulletin in 

memory of a loved one may do so by entering the details on the chart located in 

the main foyer. The cost of a Memorial Bulletin is $35. Please place your money 

in an envelope and mark it Memorial Bulletin. Please include your name and 

envelope number. 
 

Bulletin Messages. Please have all bulletin notices emailed to the secretary by 

Wednesday evening. 

 HOLY TRINITY ANGLICAN CHURCH 

FINANCIAL STATUS 2022 

 

        February 2022      March 2022       YR to Date 

Total Monthly Revenue        $18,930.98       $13,924.60        $43,509.55 

Total Monthly Expenses       $25,715.39       $26,755.63        $75,351.95 

Total Profit/LOSS             -  $  6,784.41       -$12,831.02     - $31,842.40 
  

Flowers for Mother’s Day. If you wish to place flowers in the church in 

memory of loved ones, place your donation inside the envelope marked “Flower 

Donation”. Please fill in all information on the front of the envelope and place it 

in the Offertory Plate. Envelopes must be received by Sunday, May 1st.  
 

ACW News.  1. ACW will be having a Jumble Sale on Saturday, April 30th from 

9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Masks are mandatory. If you have items to donate for the 

Jumble Sale, we will be accepting them after 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 28th 

and Friday, April 29th until 8:30 p.m.  

2. ACW will be having a Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea on Saturday, May 7th at 

2:00 p.m. $5/person. Tickets are available from ACW members or by calling 

Thelma 489-6945 or Dolly 489-9364. 
 

Confirmation. Confirmation will take place on May 1st at 10:30 a.m. service. 

Please keep the Confirmands in prayer as they prepare for their Confirmation. 
 

New Secretary.  We would like to welcome Susan Hutchings as the new 

secretary of Holy Trinity Church, beginning May 1st. Please note: secretary’s 

email address will stay the same.   
 

Order of St. Luke. As part of our Order of St. Luke (OSL) mission, upon 

request, printed prayer cards, together with thoughtful words of faith and 

encouragement have been sent out to individuals with particular need. If you 

wish to have a prayer card sent to someone who may be ill or undergoing some 

difficulty in life and would be encouraged by the receipt of a prayer card, please 

contact our OSL Card Secretary,  

Audrey Goulding. 489-5078 or  roygoulding@nl.rogers.com   
 

Secretary’s Office Hours. Office hours are Wednesday and Thursday, 9 a.m. 

– 12 noon. You can contact secretary at the following: 489-3002 or Email 

Address: holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com  
 

Greeters. Bill Reid, David Wells, George Thorne, Ann Shears, Sandra Knight 
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The Anglican Diocese of Central Newfoundland  

Easter Message from Your Bishop 

 

My Beloved Relatives in Christ, I write to you this Easter sitting in the fog we 

have been living in and sharing over the past couple of years.  

 

Much can be said about that I know; I hope this focused image will suffice as 

we consider Easter in 2022. 

 

We have “been through a lot!” What an understatement! Much of our personal 

and shared experience has been the ways we have been searching for answers. 

Life has moved forward as it always does, forced onward because of and 

through change. We still have to deal with grief, sickness, loss, personal and 

community challenges. We still want to celebrate life’s joys!  

 

We have discovered that many of the things that were familiar channels to get 

us through have been blocked. Things like fellowship, shared meals, Church 

services, doctor’s appointments, vacations, family, weddings, baptisms…  

Somehow, we moved on, finding new pathways through time and need. 

Through it all, I know that in the Church, and in our hearts, we never stop 

trying to find each other, so that we can continue to travel together. We are now 

a people and a Church whose lives have been changed and challenged.  

 

That brings me to Easter Morning. Think about the people of Jesus time. They 

were certainly invested in Him. They believed in His message, and now, shaken 

and uncertain, were realizing that things were going to be radically different, 

and that they had much to learn. In the early Church, every word, memory, 

teaching and example of Jesus began to take on newer, deeper meanings. They 

began to study just what His death and resurrection meant.  

 

That is exactly where we are now. I thank God that we are together. Just as our 

ancestors began to receive God’s blessed revelation through our Saviour, may 

we too, come together, look into an empty, desolate place of burial, and realize 

that hope lives.  

 

Happy Easter Everyone! May the power of the Christ who Suffered, Died and 

Rose again descend upon you, fill you and guide you, and keep us together as 

one family.  

 

Christ is Risen! The Lord is risen Indeed Hallelujah! 

+John, Easter 2022 

 

 

 


